
 

 

 

Circular No: RIAH/046/AY 2024-25 

Date: 3 January 2025 

"Be the change you wish to see in the world." – Mahatma Gandhi 

Dear Students, 

Plastic pollution is one of the most pressing environmental issues 

today, and as responsible citizens of tomorrow, you have the power to 

bring about meaningful change. By replacing single-use plastics with 

sustainable alternatives, we can protect our planet and ensure a 

healthier future for all. 

Join us in making a difference through our community service 

initiative, "Drastic Plastic, Not Fantastic." Create eco-friendly paper 

bags using recycled paper or old newspapers and distribute them to 

neighbourhood grocery shops to promote a no-plastic community. 

Document your efforts by taking pictures of your work—whether it's 

making the bags, distributing them, or seeing them in use—and upload 

these images using the link provided:  

https://forms.gle/qwgwhddpAarGGFHBA 

Together, let’s reduce plastic usage and set an example for a sustainable 

future. Your efforts will not only protect the environment but also 

inspire positive change in your community! 

Warm Regards  

https://forms.gle/qwgwhddpAarGGFHBA

